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3. On Sets of Parameter Points where It Is Possible to Achieve Supereffictency of Estimales.
Lucien M. Le Cam, University of California, Berkeley.

4. Relative Precision of Least Squares and Maximum Likelihood Estimates of Regression
Coefficients. Joseph Berkson, Ma):o Clinic.

The third session of contributed papers was the closing session of the meeting,
held at 3:30 P.M., Saturday, December 29. Professor Elmer B. Mode of Boston
University served as chairman and the following papers were presented:

1. Sufficient Statistics and Selection Depending on the Parameter. D. A. S. Fraser, Uni-

versity of Toronto.

2. On a Problem Suggested by Blackwell. Preliminary Report. Charles Stein, University
of Chicago.

3. On a Class of Infinitely Divisible Distributions. Gopingth Kallianpur, University of
California, Berkeley, and Herbert Robbins, University of North Carolina.

4. Almost Sure Estimability of Linear Structures in n Dimensions. T. A. Jeeves, Uni-

versity of California, Berkeley.
5. Completeness of the Class of Admissible Decision Procedures. Herman Rubin, Stanford

University.

6. Moment-Problem Solutions with Continuous Derivatives. Lionel Weiss, University of
Virginia.

7. Significance Consistency of the Basic Neyman-Pearson Test. (By title.) L. M. Court,
American Power Jet Company, New York.

Meetings of the Council were held on Thursday, December 27, and Friday,
December 28, both at 5:40 P.M., with Professor Paul S. Dwyer and Professor M.
A. Girshick, respectively, presiding. The Business Meeting was held on Friday,
December 28, at 8:30 A.M., with Professor Dwyer presiding. The report of this
meeting appears elsewhere in this issue.

S. B. LITTAUER,
Associate Secretary

EimeEr B. MobE,
Assistant Secretary
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MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING,

BOSTON, DECEMBER 28, 1951

The meeting was called to order at 8:35 A.M. in the Foyer of the Hotel
Copley Plaza by President P. S. Dwyer. There were thirty-five members present.

The annual reports of the President, Editor and Secretary-Treasurer were read.
These are printed elsewhere in this issue.

A report of the Committee on the Editorship was given by S. S. Wilks with the
information that the Council had approved the report and elected E. L. Lehmann
as Editor for 1953-1955.

* The report of the Committee on Fellows was given. The names of the newly
elected fellows are included in the report of the President.
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